
 

February 6, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Lance Kinzer, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 165-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Kinzer: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2530 by Representative M. Holmes 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2530 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Currently, the sexually violent predators who have been committed to the care and 

custody of the Secretary of the Department of Social and Rehabilitation Services (SRS) must be 

housed in a separate facility or building from all other patients.  HB 2530 would clarify that the 

predators could be housed in a secure setting, such as the State Security Hospital where other 

security patients are housed, as long as the sexually violent predators remain segregated at all 

times. 

 

 Passage of HB 2530 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Jackie Aubert, SRS 

 


